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26th January 2024 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   
 

City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra Trip – Tuesday 6th February 2024 
 
On Tuesday 6th February we will be taking the Year 6 children to the Symphony Hall to enjoy a KS2 
music concert.  
 
With the continually increasing costs of trips and school visitors we do need to make parents aware 
that should we not receive enough parent contributions towards this visit we will unfortunately need 
to cancel.  
 
The £13 contribution can be paid for via Arbor or alternatively you can pay via debit/credit card at 
the school office.  
 
We never make decisions like this lightly and hope that you understand our reasons behind any 
cancellations we may have to make.  
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school at any time on 0121 716 0444 or 
email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
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